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Dear Dirksen Courthouse:  
  
 COVID is still with us:  One individual who was last in the courthouse on October 25, 2022, 
has tested positive for COVID-19.  This individual was on the 3rd and 5th floors.  Individuals who 
had contact with this person have been notified.  
 

We are lifting some of our restrictions – but it’s still important for everyone to stay vigilant.  
If you haven’t done so already and you’re eligible, get a booster.  The vaccines are still critically 
important.  Wash your hands.  Stay home if you have any symptoms and be cautious about public 
gatherings; consider testing before you have contact with vulnerable people.  Thanks for all you 
are doing to stay healthy.   

 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 

 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
  


